
YOUTH SUMMER MISSION TRIPS 
2018 

Barrington UMC • First UMC West Dundee  
El Mesias UMC • Trinity UMC • Bethel NFC  

 
Information Applicable to Both Trips:  

- Students should submit $100 deposit ASAP to hold their space. 
- Remainder of Mission Trip Cost should be paid (payable to BUMC) before June 1. 
- Scholarships are available. 
- Each student is expected to sell 8 stock certificates and turn in $200 with stock 

receipts…this helps cover costs not covered by the participant fees 
- All adult chaperones will be background checked and safe sanctuary trained 
- Youth and Adults must complete a medical release, covenant, and photo release form. 

 
 
Tweens/Middle School Mission Trip: St. Louis, MO   June 6-9  $300 
 
Our Tweens and Jr. High youth will leave for St. Louis, MO by van early in the morning on 
Wednesday June 6th from Barrington UMC. We will be staying at Centenary UMC, the oldest 
UMC in Missouri located in the heart of downtown St. Louis. We will spend the next two full 
work days engaging with the ministries and local nonprofits that collaborate with Centenary 
UMC such as Kingdom House and Epworth. One of our afternoons will be spent seeing the city 
of St. Louis as a team. We will head back to Barrington UMC late on the afternoon of Saturday 
the 9th, aiming to be back by 9:00 PM. 
 
High School Mission Trip: Washington, DC    June 24-30  $600 
 
Our High School group will leave at 6 am on Sunday, June 24 to drive to Washington, DC.  We 
will be staying in a United Methodist Church in Virginia.  Each day of the 5 days will have its 
own emphasis.  One day will focus on homelessness and feeding the hungry.  Another day will 
include learning about the United Methodist General Board of Church and Society.  Another day 
will include learning about the international religious freedom landscape.  Each day will 
incorporate head and heart learning, mixed with direct action to impact the world for good.  
We will also explore monuments and museums, as we learn and grow in body, mind and spirit!  
We will return late on Saturday, June 30..and may even stop along the way to experience the 
holy adventure of white water rafting!  


